
Allen, Meredith 

4/28/2014 10:11:26 PM
Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: REC PSA 

We are ok.

On Apr 28, 2014, at 7:54 PM, "Randolph, Edward F." <edward.r3ndolph@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

If you have concerns with the new language in the reso you need to call me 
tonight.

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004
San Francisco, CA, 94102
415-703-2083 | edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov
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